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Friday 24th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of our Science unit ‘Plants’ we have organised for 3G to attend a workshop at 

Brockwell Park Community Greenhouses.  There is no cost as this trip has been 

subsidized by FAB. The trip will be on Monday 3rd June 2024.  

 

We will leave school at 10.15am and will return to school for normal dismissal at 3.15pm.  

Your child will need a packed lunch for this trip. If your child would like a school packed 

lunch, please indicate this on Scopay. 

 

We will travel to and from Brockwell Park by bus. The children all have zip cards which 

they will use on the day. If for some reason you have it at home, please bring it in to 

school.  

 

We will be outside for the sessions so please ensure your child has weather appropriate 

clothing. If it is sunny, please make sure your child has a hat and put sun cream on. Part 

of the workshop involves handling plants, so if your child suffers from hay fever, please 

ensure that they have taken medication prior to the trip. 

 

Please give permission for this trip on Scopay. We will need parent support on the trip 

so let us know via Scopay if you are able to join us.  

 

It is important that we always have up-to-date medical and contact information for 

your child. Please let us know before the visit of any recent changes. 

 

If you have any questions, then please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Gibbon & Mrs Woodley  

Year 3 Class Teachers  

 


